
You left us beautiful memories, your love is still
our guide, and though we cannot see you,

you are always by our side.

Antonio, Renato, Cynthia, Lorry Ann and Paul
would like to thank Dr. Amy Hendrick,

Dr. Al Unger and the nurses of ICU.

Thank you to all staff of Stanton Hospital and to
everyone who offered prayers and condolences

in many ways during our difficult time.

In loving Memory
of a dear wife and mother

Flora Badua Valenzuela
December 13, 1938 - November 30, 2005


